
From: Gallagher, June
To: dlbuster dlbuster
Cc: Chambers, Michelle
Subject: RE: For the Dec. 14 meeting
Date: December 14, 2020 9:35:42 AM

Hi,
 
Thank you for your correspondence.  I understand that you had requested it to be
presented to Council, however the deadline for this correspondence was 4:00 PM on
Friday, as we were required to send the update to the agenda shortly after that time.
 
Rest assured that your correspondence echoes the sentiments of many who have
already submitted on the same matter which will be before Council on Monday.  Your
correspondence will be collected and Staff will advise Council that additional
correspondence on the matter has been received.
 
The updated agenda can be found at www.clarington.net/calendar .  After the meeting
has started (tonight at 7:00 PM), the video will also be available from the same
webpage.
 
Thanks,
 
June Gallagher, B.A., Dipl. M.A.
Municipal Clerk                                                                            
Legislative Services Department 
Municipality of Clarington                                                               
40 Temperance Street, Bowmanville ON L1C 3A6 
905-623-3379 ext. 2102 | 1-800-563-1195
www.clarington.net
 
From: dlbuster dlbuster <dlbuster@bell.net> 
Sent: Friday, December 11, 2020 6:57 PM
To: Gallagher, June <JGallagher@clarington.net>
Subject: For the Dec. 14 meeting
 

EXTERNAL

To Whom It May Concern:

I know I'm late submitting my object to the Rezoning of Clarington but I don't think there
should be a time line in being able to voice our objection

to the injustice that is being done to land owners in the Clarington area.  We may not be the
"Big Guy" like Algoma in being able to clear land

when purchased and there be no objection from Clarington, therefore there should be no
objection when "We" the Little guy would like to clear our
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land to improve our farm.  We shouldn't have to fight this fight to keep our land from being
declared EP.

 

As a resident and tax payer in Clarington, I support a motion to recommence the work being
done on the review of environmentally protected lands (EP) in rural Clarington.

I support Official Plan mapping that is limited to provincially required EP land.

I support full and comprehensive notification to property owners to ensure transparency and
accountability.

Sincerely

Diane and Lance Crago


